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unter, Donieile 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 
Sent: Thursday, March 04, 2010 2:13 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: Docketing 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio TO 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum no 

K ) 

<=» 
C = } 

=C 
3 * 
P3 

1 
.p-

-o 

PO 

C,^ 

m 
o 
m 
< 
m 
o 
cz> 
o 
o 
:x 
m 
-H 
a: 
o 
o 
< 

Date: 3/4/2010 Q 

Re: Sarah Burkey 
2275 Wayland Rd 
Deerfield, OH 44411 

Docketing Case No.: 

10-0176-EL-ATA 

Notes: 

Please docket the following in the case number above. 

Thank you. 

From: "Sarah burkey" 
To: "ContactThePUCO@.puc.state.oh.us" 
Subject: Re: Contact PUCO/IAD Case ID TBUR012710T2 
Sent: 3/3/2010 7:15:48 PM 
Message: 

I strongly believe that these terms were misrepresenteds to me when I built my home. I spent thousands of 
dollars to upgtrade my home to the standards imposed by the electric company to receive these discounts, these 
terms wer passd on to the home builders by ohio edison. I was told these rate reductions were permenant. I feel 
they misrepresented the contract, Im sure I'm not the only one who had this happen to them. Please take control 
of the situation and please do something for the people who are scverly impacted by this decition. 
Thank-You, Sarah Burkey 
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